Diane Holt

From: glennrdavis17@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 9:44 AM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt
Subject: Case Comment Form: Glenn Davis

Name: Glenn Davis

Case Number: PAC-E-19-08

Email: glennrdavis17 @gmail.com

Telephone: 2083607790

Address: 4333 Wagonwheel Circle
Ammon ID, 83406

Name of Utility Company: Rocky Mt Power

Comment: Dear Commission Members

| feel disillusioned, and yes betrayed about the proposal regarding successor program of paying out less kilowatts for
customer generated energy. This proposal upsets me because my system will take about 15 years to break even on my
investment on the current compensation program, but will take 25% longer on the proposed compensation program. |
feel that now that more people are trying to be energy efficient as the power companies have requested, Rocky Mtn
Power is wanting to penalize us rather than rewarding us! | certainly hope that you see this proposal as against the
consumer as | do and vote it down. As a consumer we are trying to help the energy crisis by installing solar panels and
we need to continue to have an incentive to make such a large investment to help this crisis.

Thank you,

Glenn Davis

Unique Identifier: 174.27.214.207



